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To Subrata Ghosh and Andrzej S. Tarnawski  

Editors-in-Chief, World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 
  Madrid, May 30, 2019 

 
 

Dear Dr. Gosh and Dr. Tarnawski, 

We would like to thank you again for the opportunity to send a revised version of our paper entitled 

"Fluoroquinolones for the treatment of latent Mycobacterium tuberculosis infection in liver 
transplantation” (46637.R1), to be newly considered for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology as 

“Opinion Review”. To better identify the modifications made in the paper, we have yellow highlighted them in the 

revised manuscript. 

Please find below our detailed, point-by-point response to the issues raised by the reviewers. 
 

• Deputy Editor #1: Comments to the Author: 
  There are no comments. 

 

Response: We have accepted all of the editor´s suggestions in the edited manuscript and added data that was 

missing the first version of our paper.  

 

• Reviewer #1: Comments to the Author: 

Authors made conclusions using 274 words, more than their abstract. It’s supposed to be smaller to 

summarize the main. The data in some points are small and conflicting.  

 

Response: Following the reviewer´s comment, we have reduced the size of the conclusion to 184 words. 

 
 

We hope that all these modifications will satisfy your requirements. 
We truly appreciate the above listed critical comments and suggestions, that have greatly helped to 

enhance the overall quality of this paper. 

Sincerely, 

Jose Tiago Silva (corresponding author) 

Unit of Infectious Diseases, Hospital Universitario "12 de Octubre" 

Madrid, Spain 


